CITY OF

Albuquerque

November 5, 1998

Frank Lovelady, P.E

300 Alamosa NW

Albuquerque, NM 87107

" RE: CHEVRON STATION CONVERSION, LOCUST & COAL SE (K15-D69). DRAINAGE
PLAN FOR BUILDING PERMIT APPROVAL, ENGINEER’S STAMP DATED OCTOBER
13, 1998.

Dear Mr. Lovelady:

Based on the information provided on your October 13, 1998 submital, the above referenced
- project is appraved for the Building Permit.

Please attach a copy of this approved plan to the construction sets prior to sign-off by Hydrology.

Prior to Certificate of Occupancy approval, an Engineer’s Certification per the DPM will be
required.

If I can be of further assistance, please feel free to contact me at 924-3984.

Sincerely,

Hydrology

¢: Andrew Garcia
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Good for You, Albuquerquet!




